

in edition

January 5th, 1984

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

In edition is the University of Winnipeg's internal newsletter. It will normally be circulated every second Wednesday throughout the Winter Session. Notices and information must be submitted to Janet Walker in Room 4W16 before Noon on the Monday preceeding circulation.

STAFF CHANGES

Appointments:

Peter Dueck, Awards Officer, effective
January 2, 1984
(This appointment is a replacement to
an existing position)

Linda Fudge, Secretary I, Office of the V.P. Academic (This is a new position, funded by revenues from external contracts)

Resignations:

Stephanie Magian, Library Assistant, Library, effective January 13, 1984

Jana Tursner, Clerk III, Registrar's Office, effective January 13, 1984

Jane Moses, Admin. Clerk, Continuing Education, effective January 13, 1984

INSIDE INFO DEADLINE

Please send campus people news, notes, coming events and story ideas for the February issue of Inside Info to Janet Walker or call extension 330 before January 13, 1984

HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK - January 9 - 13

Topics covered will include nutrition, cancer, smoking, alcoholism and fitness. The program will include guest speakers, films, discussions, a blood pressure and weight clinic and displays. Watch for notices of time and location in the Unitergram. Health Awareness Week activities are co-ordinated by

PUBLIC LECTURES AND SEMINARS

'The Playwright and his Plays' is the title of a public lecture to be given by Toronto's Allan Stratton on Thursday, January 12 at 12:40 p.m. in Room 107, Lockhart Hall.

'The Working Class Experience' is the title of public lectures in Canadian Labour History presented by the University of Winnipeg Canadian Studies program. Bryan Palmer of Simon Fraser University will present a lecture on 'Labour in Nineteenth Century Canada' on Wednesday, January 11 at 7:30 p.m. in Room 110, Lockhart Hall.

Dr. David E. Gaskin of the Department of Zoology, University of Guelph will present a seminar concerning his work on whales on Monday, January 17 at 12:40 p.m. in Room 113, Lockhart Hall.

BLOOD DONOR CLINIC

A Red Cross Blood Donor Clinic will be held Tuesday, January 17 and Wednesday, January 18 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the Psychology Lounge, 4th Floor, Centennial Hall.

ELIZABETH LAIRD LECTURE

Professor H.S.M. Coxeter, professor emeritus of Mathematics from the University of Toronto and an internationally renouned expert in the study of symmetries, will present the 1984 Elizabeth Laird Lecture - "The Artist Escher and his instinctive flair for Mathematics".

The lecture will be held Wednesday, January 25 at 8:00 p.m. in Room 112, Lockhart Hall.